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February 5, 2018
 
House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources
Representative Brian Clem, Chair
900 Court Street, NE
Salem, Oregon 97301
 
Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee:

The proposed action in this bill should be rejected.  The land use of a small section of one
river should not be dictated by the state legislature.  This is a local matter which should shake
out under existing laws.  Having the state legislature dictate specific rules for small sections of
each river in the state, we are headed down a slippery slope to ruin.  Please focus your efforts
in addressing state wide problems, not local ones.  

Sincerely, Jon Krutsch
                 Bend, OR
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